
Hello Families of West De Pere Intermediate School,

With the school year quickly approaching, we wanted to give parents and students some
important dates to remember!

5th Grade and New Student Orientation:
We are inviting all 5th-grade students and any new 6th-grade students to attend one of our
orientation sessions. This orientation will allow you the opportunity to find out where your
classroom will be, pay student fees, purchase a combination lock for $8, explore the building,
and meet some teachers and staff. School supply drop-off will NOT be available during
orientation.

The following are the dates and times for the orientation. You can choose to attend the session
of your choice and do not need to sign up in advance.

Date Time

Tuesday, August 8th 2:00 PM to 3:30 PM

Tuesday, August 8th 4:30 PM to 6:00 PM

● Please park on the East side of the Intermediate School in the large parking lot off of
Lourdes Ave. and enter the building through the glass doors (Door 10). Each session
will begin with a formal greeting by West De Pere Intermediate School administrators
and teachers. You will then have the opportunity to move around the building on a
self-guided tour before meeting back for a chance to ask questions.

School Supply Drop-Off:
In addition to Open House, we are offering 3 optional dates for students to stop at the
Intermediate School and add supplies to their locker. Locker numbers will be posted on
classroom doors beginning Wednesday, August 23rd.

The following are dates and times you are welcome to stop in!

Date Time

Wednesday, August 23rd 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Thursday, August 24th 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Friday, August 25th 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM



Open House:
The Intermediate School Open House will beWednesday, August 30th from 5:00 PM to 7:00
PM. During this time students will be able to meet their teachers, pay school fees, purchase a
combination lock for $8, tour the school, and add supplies to their lockers.

Picture Day:
Picture day for the Intermediate School will beWednesday, September 6th.

We look forward to seeing you in the coming weeks!

Scott Marsden
Principal

Chuck Brehm
Associate Principal


